








Diem Boyd April 25th, 2024
LES Dwellers Neighborhood Association
lesdwellers2012@gmail.com
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Dear Diem,

         Hello. My name is Brian Viola, owner of Arpeggio1 Hospitality LLC. I am reaching out to 
you in connection with our on-premises liquor license transfer application for an existing bar at 
120 Orchard Street. Currently, the premises has an active liquor license and is doing business 
as The Orchard Room, operated by 120 Orchard Bar LLC. Our application is scheduled to be 
heard before the Manhattan CB3 Licensing Committee (“CB”) on May 13, 2024. 

       Our plan is to transform the current space, which operates more as a late-night club, into a 
cocktail bar. Our bar menu will consist of crafted and infused cocktails. We will offer food at all 
hours, with a menu consisting of Italian favorites such as personal pizzas, salads, charcuterie 
and roasted vegetables. We will have recorded and DJ music. We plan to stipulate to the same 
hours of operation as the current establishment with the CB. The current stipulated closing 
hours are 2:00am Sunday - Wednesday, and 4:00am Thursday - Saturday. We do not intend to 
alter the premises’ current floor plan, furniture or bar setup. The foregoing plan is consistent with
the method of operation previously approved by the CB and the NYS Liquor Authority for the 
subject location for over a decade. 

       If you have any feedback or questions, please feel free to contact us via email or by phone. 
Also, we would like to learn about any community programs we can help support. We look 
forward to meeting you and joining this great neighborhood! Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Brian Viola

Principal, Arpeggio1 Hospitality LLC

203-648-3008

Arpeggio1hospitality@gmail.com



Linda Jones April 25th, 2024

Friends of the Lower East Side

friendsoftheles@gmail.com

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Dear Linda,

         Hello. My name is Brian Viola, owner of Arpeggio1 Hospitality LLC. I am reaching out to 
you in connection with our on-premises liquor license transfer application for an existing bar at 
120 Orchard Street. Currently, the premises has an active liquor license and is doing business 
as The Orchard Room, operated by 120 Orchard Bar LLC. Our application is scheduled to be 
heard before the Manhattan CB3 Licensing Committee (“CB”) on May 13, 2024. 

       Our plan is to transform the current space, which operates more as a late-night club, into a 
cocktail bar. Our bar menu will consist of crafted and infused cocktails. We will offer food at all 
hours, with a menu consisting of Italian favorites such as personal pizzas, salads, charcuterie 
and roasted vegetables. We will have recorded and DJ music. We plan to stipulate to the same 
hours of operation as the current establishment with the CB. The current stipulated closing 
hours are 2:00am Sunday - Wednesday, and 4:00am Thursday - Saturday. We do not intend to 
alter the premises’ current floor plan, furniture or bar setup. The foregoing plan is consistent with
the method of operation previously approved by the CB and the NYS Liquor Authority for the 
subject location for over a decade. 

       If you have any feedback or questions, please feel free to contact us via email or by phone. 
Also, we would like to learn about any community programs we can help support. We look 
forward to meeting you and joining this great neighborhood! Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Brian Viola

Principal, Arpeggio1 Hospitality LLC

203-648-3008

Arpeggio1hospitality@gmail.com



Tamara Daley April 25th, 2024
Orchard Street Block Association
orchardstreetblockassociation@gmail.com
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

Dear Tamara,

         Hello. My name is Brian Viola, owner of Arpeggio1 Hospitality LLC. I am reaching out to 
you in connection with our on-premises liquor license transfer application for an existing bar at 
120 Orchard Street. Currently, the premises has an active liquor license and is doing business 
as The Orchard Room, operated by 120 Orchard Bar LLC. Our application is scheduled to be 
heard before the Manhattan CB3 Licensing Committee (“CB”) on May 13, 2024. 

       Our plan is to transform the current space, which operates more as a late-night club, into a 
cocktail bar. Our bar menu will consist of crafted and infused cocktails. We will offer food at all 
hours, with a menu consisting of Italian favorites such as personal pizzas, salads, charcuterie 
and roasted vegetables. We will have recorded and DJ music. We plan to stipulate to the same 
hours of operation as the current establishment with the CB. The current stipulated closing 
hours are 2:00am Sunday - Wednesday, and 4:00am Thursday - Saturday. We do not intend to 
alter the premises’ current floor plan, furniture or bar setup. The foregoing plan is consistent with
the method of operation previously approved by the CB and the NYS Liquor Authority for the 
subject location for over a decade. 

       If you have any feedback or questions, please feel free to contact us via email or by phone. 
Also, we would like to learn about any community programs we can help support. We look 
forward to meeting you and joining this great neighborhood! Thank you. 

Sincerely,

Brian Viola

Principal, Arpeggio1 Hospitality LLC

203-648-3008

Arpeggio1hospitality@gmail.com












